
I am deserving of love,
healing, and growth.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am worthy of the
peace and happiness that

I seek.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am more than what
happened to me; I am

what I choose to become.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



Each day I grow stronger,
wiser, and more resilient.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



My journey is unique, and
I honor the progress I

make each day.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I choose to focus on the
present and embrace new

beginnings.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I let go of self-doubt and
embrace confidence and

courage.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am in control of my
thoughts and emotions, and

I choose peace.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



Healing is not a race; I
trust in my own timing and

progress.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am proud of how far I
have come, and I trust

where I am going.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I release fear and welcome
faith and strength into my

heart.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I deserve to heal and live
a life filled with joy and

fulfillment.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I honor my emotions while
also nurturing my growth.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am grateful for my
resilience, which carries me

through tough times.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am enough, just as I am,
and I am worthy of all

good things.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am free to rewrite my
story and shape my future

as I see fit.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I embrace the person I am
becoming and release what
no longer aligns with my

growth.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am capable of
transforming pain into
power and wounds into

wisdom.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I choose to show up for
myself every day, no

matter what.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I trust that everything is
unfolding for my highest

good.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am at peace with my
past and focused on

creating a bright future.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am worthy of all the
love, kindness, and respect

that I give to others.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I choose to prioritize my
well-being and practice
self-care without guilt.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am becoming stronger and
more resilient with each

challenge I face.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am a work in progress,
and I celebrate every step

of my healing journey.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



My past does not define
me; I am creating a

brighter future.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I release what no longer
serves me and embrace

peace.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am strong, resilient, and
capable of overcoming any

challenge.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



Every step I take toward
healing is a step toward

wholeness.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I am worthy of rest, care,
and compassion.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N



I trust in my ability to
heal and grow through

life’s challenges.

F A S T G I R L I N C . C O M

D A I L Y  A F F I R M A T I O N


